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MINUTES OF PARENTS FORUM  

HELD ON FRIDAY 17TH MAY 2019  

 

The forum today was led by Mrs Slatter. 

Mrs Slatter fed back on the actions from the last meeting. 

Actions from last meeting: 

 

1) Demountable classroom – the minutes of the forum were emailed to the LA as agreed at the last 

meeting.  We have recently had a H&S compliance visit where Miss Tatlow took the  opportunity to 

discuss the demountables.  Photos were taken and the person who visited from the LA was going to 

take our concerns back to the relevant personnel.  

 

2) Front path – the front path was swept as requested by a parent at the last forum  

 

3) Proud stickers – following a discussion with staff the proud stickers have been amended to enable 

adults to write what the sticker was received for.  

 

4) Clubs – staff have discussed clubs and we have agreed from Sept to ensure there is a variety of other 

clubs on offer.  

 

5) Year 2 SATs the info leaflet has been distributed to parents.  Year 2 have been carrying out SATs this 

week and a number of parents have feedback to me that their children have been enjoying the 

week!  

 

6) Newsletter – rather than using acronyms in the newsletter we are now writing everything long hand.  

 

Discussion from today’s meeting: 

1) 11+ - A parent felt that there was a lack of information from the school regarding the 11+.   As a 

school we can only give limited advice regarding the 11+ and guide parents as to where they can 

obtain further information.  The 11+ curriculum is beyond the expectations of the Primary National 

Curriculum.  Further advice can be obtained from https://www.csse.org.uk/.  Attached to these 

minutes is an information leaflet provided by CSSE which you may find of help.  

 

2) Road crossing patrol – a parent asked about  the potential of having a lollipop person. – since the 

meeting we have investigated this and someone from the LA will be visiting to observe both vehicle 

and pedestrian traffic in the future; however, we were told that it would be unlikely that we would 

meet criteria.  

 

 

3) Year 6 SATs a parent offered their compliments for staff in year 6 in the preparation for the year 6 

children for their SAT’s and for the opportunities for the booster sessions that had been offered.  

https://www.csse.org.uk/

